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February 5, 2008
Memorandum

To: 
High School Department Chairs
From: 
Angelene Hayes and Kathleen Taggart, Mathematics Supervisors
Date: 
February 5, 2008
Re: 
High School Textbook Adoptions
You are invited to be a member of the St. Louis Public School’s High School Textbook Adoption Committee. All High School Department Chairs should plan to attend each meeting, as you are the core members of the committee and the textbook selection/adoption process is a critical part of your leadership role.

The first meeting is scheduled for ___________________________.  The adoption process will be fairly intense, as the time span for textbook selection is limited.  Specific information regarding the timeline will be available at the first meeting.

At the first meeting, we will review the goals and timelines for textbook recommendations, preview various forms and materials which will help assess the correlation of the textual materials to the mathematics curriculum, and discuss state and national leadership guidelines and recommendations for mathematics at the high school level.  We will, also, review our policies and restrictions for this textbook adoption period.

If you are unable to participate, have questions/concerns, please e-mail or call either of us (Angelene.Hayes@slps.org, PH 314-345-4484 or Kathleen.Taggart@slps.org, PH 314-345-4446).  We look forward to working with you in this process.
Thank you.

C
Paula D. Knight


Curriculum and Instruction Staff
801 N. 11th Street
St. Louis, Missouri  63101
(314) 345-4446
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